

## St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Friday 27th May

Dear Parents/Carers

School closes today for two weeks and when we return on Monday 13<sup>th</sup> June it will be a very busy half term. To prepare I would like to draw you attention to the following.

On Friday 1<sup>st</sup> July we will be holding our annual BBQ. As last year was such a great success we will once again have food stalls from around the world. This was a fantastic way of celebrating our community and we had Polish, Portuguese, Irish, Pilipino and American. If you can prepare food from another culture please speak to any member of the PTA, myself or email <a href="mailto:sthughfriends@gmail.com">sthughfriends@gmail.com</a>. To further prepare for this event we will be having a coffee morning on Friday 17<sup>th</sup> June.

The friends/PTA will also be selling Fathers' Day gifts when we return on Monday 13<sup>th</sup> June and all that week. The gifts will be sold at playtime during school for £2.

If your child attends breakfast or after school club and they bring a snack, please ensure where possible it does not contain nuts. We have a child who attends and they have a severe nut allergy. Thank your cooperation.

Dinner money next half term will be £53.75 or £10.75 per week if you prefer.

Have a wonderful and restful half term, see you all on Monday 13<sup>th</sup> June at 8.55am.

Yours sincerely.

M Mountcastle





